WILLIAM L. NEICHTER ATTORNEY AT LAW 1313 LYNDON LANE SUITE 115 LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 (502) 429-0266

March 10, 1993

Mr. Harold Weisberg 7627 Old Receiver Road Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Harold:

We are going to fly into National the evening of April 19th. We would like to visit you and Lillian on April 20th and 21st. Please send a map to your house if possible.

Things I would like to do, if possible, are: review the Zapruder film, look at anything you would like to show me, and get at least 2 hours of interviews with you on videotape. Do you have a copy of the Zapruder film we can look at through your VCR? What time should we call you the morning of the 20th?

We would also like to take you and Lilliam out to lunch and dinner, both days. We will have a rental car. On those two days we will probably try to spend as much time with you as possible, but if you get tired or busy feel free to tell us. We are really looking forward to it.

We are going to try to stay at the Red Horse Inn for those days. After that we will probably move to a hotel in Washington to visit the Smithsonian and two of our congressmen, Ron Mazzoli and Bill Natcher. Rep. Natcher has made over 17,000 roll call votes in a row and refuses campaign contributions!

It is very sad about Harry Livingstone. At one time he apparently admired you, and in fact, I got your address from the back of one of his books. Some of his more radical views made me realize I needed to look at your type of research.

I include an editorial from our local newspaper. Many people find it easier to believe the Mafia killed JFK than a more complex situation. As to Livingstone, I do not think Carroll and Graf are in any sense liable.

Congratulations to you and Lillian on your honorary degrees.

If they put Betsy's name on Lillian's, she always wanted a doctorate! Hood College did write me a nice letter about our gift. Unlike UK, they spelled my name correctly.

I sent David Wrone a beer tray. My friends are beer tray collectors and the big national convention is in Stevens Point, Wisconsin this summer. So, I may get up to see Dr. Wrone this year.

We had about nine inches of beautiful snow, great for bird watching. We look forward to seeing you. Best wishes to Lillian.

Sincerely,

Bill and Betsy Neichter

WLN/ea

enclosure

P.S. No 6-23-64 transcript, sorry, the letter to Sill Cooper was very nice. The are big fans of the Reds and Cubs, and Cardinels. The AAA Cardinel farm team is here in Lomoville, Hope the Orioles have a good year. The new park looks great.